
BUDGET INSPECTION AND PUBLIC HEARING

CART BOARD MEETING, MAY 26, 2020

The proposed 2020-2021 budget of the Center of Advanced Research & Technology (CART)
will be available for inspection by the public beginning May 20th, 2020 by appointment only at
the Clovis Unified School District. Please contact the district via telephone to schedule. Please
note that due to COVID-19 public health orders, persons wishing to inspect the proposed budget
may be limited to receiving a copy of the documentation in a manner consistent with public
health orders regarding social/physical distancing.

A public hearing on the proposed 2020-2021 budget will be held by the governing board at
4:00pm, May 26th, 2020 via Teleconference. Details can be found on the posted agenda.

Signed,

Rick Watson, CEO

Center for Advanced Research & Technology (CART)


